
From: Anna Tidey <anna.tidey@midsussex.gov.uk> 
Sent: 24 May 2021 16:18
To: Chris Bartlett <chris.bartlett@westsussex.gov.uk>
Subject: FW: DM/20/0362 Evergreen Farm,

Dear Chris
I have no further comments on this application.
Regards
Anna Tidey
Planning Officer

----------------------------------------------
Submit your planning application online.
http://www.planningportal.gov.uk 
----------------------------------------------
Anna Tidey BA(Hons) MPhil MRTPI
Planning Officer
Development Management
Tel: +44 (0)1444 477342
anna.tidey@midsussex.gov.uk      http://www.midsussex.gov.uk 

From: Anna Tidey 
Sent: 21 May 2021 15:31
To: Chris Bartlett <chris.bartlett@westsussex.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: DM/20/0362 Evergreen Farm,

Hi Chris
I will discuss this at my 1:2:1 with my Senior Officer on Monday afternoon and let you know.

http://www.planningportal.gov.uk/
mailto:anna.hilditch@midsussex.gov.uk
http://www.midsussex.gov.uk/
mailto:chris.bartlett@westsussex.gov.uk
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Regards
Anna
 
----------------------------------------------
Submit your planning application online.
http://www.planningportal.gov.uk 
----------------------------------------------
Anna Tidey BA(Hons) MPhil MRTPI
Planning Officer
Development Management
Tel: +44 (0)1444 477342
anna.tidey@midsussex.gov.uk      http://www.midsussex.gov.uk 
 
 

 
 
 

From: Chris Bartlett <chris.bartlett@westsussex.gov.uk> 
Sent: 21 May 2021 14:12
To: Anna Tidey <anna.tidey@midsussex.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: DM/20/0362 Evergreen Farm,
 
Thanks Anna. 
 
Will you also be responding??
 
Chris Bartlett
Principal Planner, Planning Services, Highways, Transport and Planning Directorate
West Sussex County Council, Ground Floor, Northleigh, County Hall, Chichester, West Sussex,
PO19 1RQ
Internal: 26946| External: 0330 222 6946
E-mail: chris.bartlett@westsussex.gov.uk | Web: www.westsussex.gov.uk
 

From: Anna Tidey <anna.tidey@midsussex.gov.uk> 
Sent: 21 May 2021 14:06
To: Chris Bartlett <chris.bartlett@westsussex.gov.uk>
Cc: Jane Cooper <Jane.Cooper@midsussex.gov.uk>
Subject: FW: DM/20/0362 Evergreen Farm,
 
Dear Chris
Please see Jane Cooper’s latest comments on this application attached.
Regards
Anna Tidey
Planning Officer
----------------------------------------------
Submit your planning application online.
http://www.planningportal.gov.uk 
----------------------------------------------

http://www.planningportal.gov.uk/
mailto:anna.hilditch@midsussex.gov.uk
http://www.midsussex.gov.uk/
mailto:chris.bartlett@westsussex.gov.uk
mailto:anna.tidey@midsussex.gov.uk
mailto:chris.bartlett@westsussex.gov.uk
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.westsussex.gov.uk%2F&data=04%7C01%7Canna.tidey%40midsussex.gov.uk%7Cc246407a9fd24ea4568308d91c5a0ff6%7C248de4f9d13548cca4c8babd7e9e8703%7C0%7C0%7C637571995406087612%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=S%2B67IrplkzHsuhHOjAfJgymMNMl0%2FUBWE05I4pZA0Ao%3D&reserved=0
mailto:anna.tidey@midsussex.gov.uk
mailto:chris.bartlett@westsussex.gov.uk
mailto:Jane.Cooper@midsussex.gov.uk
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.planningportal.gov.uk%2F&data=04%7C01%7Canna.tidey%40midsussex.gov.uk%7Cc246407a9fd24ea4568308d91c5a0ff6%7C248de4f9d13548cca4c8babd7e9e8703%7C0%7C0%7C637571995406097566%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=idLjTPvNP7GO1MTkSbRjxa9%2FPqTAbjZtks%2BMQdXsmro%3D&reserved=0


Anna Tidey BA(Hons) MPhil MRTPI
Planning Officer
Development Management
Tel: +44 (0)1444 477342
anna.tidey@midsussex.gov.uk      http://www.midsussex.gov.uk 
 
 

 
 
 

From: Jane Cooper <Jane.Cooper@midsussex.gov.uk> 
Sent: 21 May 2021 11:27
To: Anna Tidey <anna.tidey@midsussex.gov.uk>
Subject: DM/20/0362 Evergreen
 
Hi Anna,
 
I spoke yesterday with Chris Bartlett at WSCC and agreed to submit revised dust comments via
you.
 
Please see the attached document.
 
Kind regards,
 
Jane Cooper
Environmental Health Officer
Mid Sussex District Council
Environmental Health
Tel:  +44 (0)1444 477437
Email: jane.cooper@midsussex.gov.uk
 

 
The information contained in this email may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom
of Information Act 2000. Unless the information contained in this email is legally exempt from
disclosure, we cannot guarantee that we will not provide the whole or part of this email to a
third party making a request for information about the subject matter of this email. This email
and any attachments may contain confidential information and is intended only to be seen and
used by the named addressees. If you are not the named addressee, any use, disclosure,
copying, alteration or forwarding of this email and its attachments is unauthorised. If you have
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received this email in error please notify the sender immediately by email or by calling +44 (0)
1444 458 166 and remove this email and its attachments from your system. The views expressed
within this email and any attachments are not necessarily the views or policies of Mid Sussex
District Council. We have taken precautions to minimise the risk of transmitting software viruses,
but we advise you to carry out your own virus checks before accessing this email and any
attachments. Except where required by law, we shall not be responsible for any damage, loss or
liability of any kind suffered in connection with this email and any attachments, or which may
result from reliance on the contents of this email and any attachments.

LEGAL DISCLAIMER 
This email and any attachments are confidential and intended solely for the persons addressed.
If it has come to you in error please reply to advise us but you should not read it, copy it, show it
to anyone else nor make any other use of its content. West Sussex County Council takes steps to
ensure emails and attachments are virus-free but you should carry out your own checks before
opening any attachment.

The information contained in this email may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom
of Information Act 2000. Unless the information contained in this email is legally exempt from
disclosure, we cannot guarantee that we will not provide the whole or part of this email to a
third party making a request for information about the subject matter of this email. This email
and any attachments may contain confidential information and is intended only to be seen and
used by the named addressees. If you are not the named addressee, any use, disclosure,
copying, alteration or forwarding of this email and its attachments is unauthorised. If you have
received this email in error please notify the sender immediately by email or by calling +44 (0)
1444 458 166 and remove this email and its attachments from your system. The views expressed
within this email and any attachments are not necessarily the views or policies of Mid Sussex
District Council. We have taken precautions to minimise the risk of transmitting software viruses,
but we advise you to carry out your own virus checks before accessing this email and any
attachments. Except where required by law, we shall not be responsible for any damage, loss or
liability of any kind suffered in connection with this email and any attachments, or which may
result from reliance on the contents of this email and any attachments.


